From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: Limited Legal License Technicians
Date: Friday, April 16, 2021 3:45:08 PM

From: Barbara Brown [mailto:brownskip944@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 3:43 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Limited Legal License Technicians

External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State
Courts Network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are
expecting the email, and know the content is safe. If a link sends you to a website where you
are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the
incident.

We need to expand this program and allow those who need legal advice to go to a source that
does not cost $350 an hour or more. There are a lot of situations that could be resolved with
trained intervention that would provide effective low cost service to the individual and reduce
the workload our already overburdened court system. I urge you to not only retain the LLCT
program but consider expanding it. Barbara Brown
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